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TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE:    Monday, August 24, 2015

TO:  FILES

FROM: HAS

RE:      BAM Inc.,
               NPDES # TN0081523
               Knox County

On Monday, August 24, 2015, Richard Lambert and I paid a follow-up visit to this company to find out if they have finally tied onto the 1st Utility District sewer. This discharge, which is non-contact cooling water, has now been connected to the 1st Utility District sewer. They intend to keep their current NPDES permit in case they have any discharges in the future.

I contacted Troy Wedekind at 1st UD and verified that BAM actually is tied into the 1st UD sewer for its non-contact cooling water discharges.

Since BAM was on the QNCR (Quarterly Non-Compliance Report), Christina Morgan of Enforcement and Compliance in Nashville had already issued an NOV for BAM.  I contacted her and let her know that BAM has tied onto the 1st UD sewer. 

Ariel Wessel-Fuss of the Pretreatment section in Nashville asked if BAM has other processes that generate wastewater which qualify them to be a categorical pre-treater or significant industrial user. I let her know that BAM at the moment has only non-contact cooling wastewater.


